Good morning City of Guelph,

I'm writing to support the City to construct the pedestrian and bicycle bridge proposed to span 90 metres over the Speed River, 200 metres downstream of Speedvale Avenue.

I support it because I feel that it will offer benefits of an improved, safe, and enjoyable connection to our trail and road Active Transportation network. It will enable for example, a safe connection to residents from the Trans Canada Trail and the Spurline Trail to and from Exhibition Park to amenities like the Speedvale Mall and local schools and parks, etc.

The Emma to Earl bridge will encourage me to be healthier and to bike or walk. My daughter lives on Arthur Street North and we often walk together in this area.

Many thanks, Cynthia Cheeseman